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Rebecca Bjork, Wastewater System Manager
City of Santa Barbara

630 Garden Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Award Category: Public Works, Infrastructure, and Transportation
Title of Entry: City of Santa Barbara Fuel Cell Cogeneration Project
Award: Grand Prize

Dear Rebecca,

On behalf of the League of California Cities and the League Partners program, we want to again
congratulate you on your 2006 Helen Putnam Award. The League is proud to recognize the
accomplishments that you achieved in producing such a successful program.

Enclosed is your award that symbolically represent and showcase the excellence in your city.
This award should be shared in a local ceremony in your community with all of those who make
your program or project possible. The League Regional Representative staff from your Division
should be contacted at this time to pick a date and event suitable for your local recognition.

In addition, if possible, a member of the League Partners program will try to be present during
your award presentation.

Please continue your efforts and we hope to see more submissions for future League recognition
programs.

Sincerely,

Jruy botu (T

Tracy Petrillo, Director of Education & Conferences
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Rebecca Murrin, Ex'positi‘ n Manager
c: James Armstrong, City Manager

Marty Blum, Mayor 0CT 2 420064 1
David Mullinax, Regional Representative
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Rebecca Bjork, Wastewater System Manager

City of Santa Barbara

630 Garden Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
Award Category: Public Works, Infrastructure, and Transportation
Title of Entry: City of Santa Barbara Fuel Cell Cogeneration Project
Award: Grand Prize

Dear Rebecca,

On behalf of the League of California Cities and the League Partners program, we want to again
congratulate you on your 2006 Helen Putnam Award. The League is proud to recognize the
accomplishments that you achieved in producing such a successful program.

Enclosed is your award that symbolically represent and showcase the excellence in your city.
This award should be shared in a local ceremony in your community with all of those who make
your program or project possible. The League Regional Representative staff from your Division
should be contacted at this time to pick a date and event suitable for your local recognition.

In addition, if possible, a member of the League Partners program will try to be present during
your award presentation.

Please continue your efforts and we hope to see more submissions for future League recognition
programs.

Sincerely,
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Tracy Petrillo, Director of Education & Conferences
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